
What Wild Things Are Going on in K and 1? 
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In Christ-light we will be learning about the times when Jesus 

called his disciples to join him.  What a joy and privilege to 

know that our Lord has called each one of us to be his 

workers, his people with a purpose!  Think of 1 Peter 2:9 

where the Lord tells us, “But you are a chosen people, a 

royal priesthood, a holy nation, a people belonging to God, 

that you may declare the praises of him who called you out 

of darkness into his wonderful light.”  Thank you, Jesus, for 

choosing us and giving us the privilege of sharing your Word with others! 

 

No School: Remember we have a short week since there is no school on Thursday and Friday 

(October 24-25).  

 

In Kindergarten Reading we are learning about the letter Dd. Our new Superkid friend is named 

Doc, and she loves fixing broken toys. This is such an exciting time for Kinder reading…they are 

starting to sound out real words all on their own! Using the letters c, o, g, a, and d the students 

can sound out and read words like God, dog, odd, add, and Doc. Yay!!! 

In first grade the students are starting Unit 3 in reading class.  This week we will 

learn about the sound “ng” makes - as in “king” and “long.” The new spelling 

list has this letter pattern in all the words. Because of our short school week, 

there won’t be a spelling test this week. Our next spelling test will be on 

Tuesday, October 29. For the next few weeks we will have our spelling tests as 

we finish up each group of five lessons. I will keep you updated in our weekly 

newsletters so you know when the next test will be. 

The end of the first quarter is on Tuesday, October 29. It’s hard to believe 

we’ve been in school that long already! Report cards will be going home on 

Monday, November 4. Along with that, we will have Parent/Teacher 

Consultations after school on November 6-7.  I will be meeting with parents 

Wednesday (3:00-7:00p.m.) and Thursday (3:00-7:00p.m.)  You can sign up for 

a meeting time using Sign-up Genius on our school’s website. This is a quick (15-

20 minute) meeting for parents and teachers to get together and discuss each child’s progress so 

far. Children are not expected to come along for this visit, and if work and family schedules make 

it difficult for both parents to come, that is very understandable…one parent is fine. I look 

forward to seeing you! 

Grade 1 
Spelling List: 
 
Pattern 
Words: 
song 
sing 
sang 
sung 
king 
long 
bang 
hung 
hang 
thing 



For those who like to plan ahead: 

Costume Parade - – I am inviting the children to come dressed in costumes on Thursday, October 

31.  So, let’s see those fun costumes! We do ask all costumes to be of a friendly nature, so please 

make sure there are no “scary, horror, or gore” costumes…we want this to be a fun day, not one 

that will give our friends nightmares!  (Thanks for your understanding!) 

 

Hot lunch – No school on Friday means no hot lunch this week.  

 

Let’s have a great week! 

Mrs. Myslik 


